THE CITY OF SYDNEY COMMUNITY CLOTHING APPEAL

PHONE: 31-0222

PJ:CK

Please address mail to: BOX 4085, G.P.O. SYDNEY 2001

22nd August, 1969.

Mrs. Lena Gustin, Radio Station 2CH, 47 York Street, SYDNEY. 2000

Dear Mrs. Gustin,

I would like to offer you a brief, but none the less a sincere thank you for your invaluable help in the recent City of Sydney Community Clothing Appeal.

I feel that the backing and publicity you gave us played a large part in letting the public know of the requirements of the many needy people in this State.

The target of 150 tons of clothing was reached and as a result we have been able to supply many thousands of people of all ages with warm clothes this winter.

Thanking you again for your support.

Paul Jones

Yours sincerely

Manager - Projects.